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I am in favor of this bill, this will only help manage the current mountain lion 

population in Oregon by allowing each county to have different regulations on hunting 

with hounds. Allowing hunters to use dogs in higher lion populated areas will support 

other wildlife populations like deer and elk. Letting hunters use hounds to hunt and 

Odfw using science backed data to manage quotas will only lead to healthier 

numbers for all wildlife in the state. 


